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ENGAINES PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY 

Headteacher: Mr Chris Joy 

          28th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to you regarding our PSHE curriculum. As part of our PSHE lessons, the children 

receive Relationships and Sex Education (RSE). I would like to inform you that children who are 

currently in year six will be receiving their sex education over the next week.  

This will be being delivered by the class teachers and LSA’s The content of the lessons are 

detailed in both our PSHE and RSE policies. These policies can be viewed on our website at 

https://www.engainesprimaryschool.co.uk/about-us/policies 

If you have any questions about any of the above, please feel free to email these to Mrs Hyde at 

Admin@engaines.essex.sch.uk 

Yours faithfully, 

Hannah Cater 

Subject Lead for PSHE 
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